
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
14 April 2021 
 

 
 

 
 
By way of email only:  
 
Dear  
 
Official Information Act request:  
 
Further to your letter dated 7 April 2021 made under the Official Information Act 1982. 
 
Specifically, you requested: 
 

1. Since the start of 2020 how many people have been made redundant at Waikato 
DHB? 
5 individuals have been made redundant from Waikato DHB since the start of 2020 
 

2. How many fixed term contracts been terminated? 
There were no fixed term contracts terminated since the start of 2020 
  

3. How many people have been employed as permanent staff? 
There have been 741 permanent staff hired from Jan 2020 to March 2021. 
 

4. How many fixed term contracts have been initiated? 
For the period 01 Jan 2020 to 31 March 2021 there were 725 requisitions filled for 
fixed-term positions at Waikato DHB. 
 

5. How are your supplies of smart infusions, infusion sets, medications, and IV 
fluids? 
Response sent to you from the Ministry of Health 
 

6. Are any of your supplies at critical levels?  If so, what, and when will they be 
restocked? 
Response sent to you from the Ministry of Health. 
 

7. Are you able to replenish your above mentioned supplies easily? 
Response sent to you from the Ministry of Health. 
 
 

Waikato DHB supports the open disclosure of information to assist community understanding 
of how we are delivering publically funded healthcare. This includes the proactive publication 
of anonymised Official Information Act responses on our website from 10 working days after 
they have been released. 
 
I trust this answers your query. 
 
 



Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

 
Kate Coley  
Executive Director Organisational Support 
Waikato District Health Board 
 




